
Lohr Elementary School

March Newsletter

Upcoming Important Dates

March 3rd Family Book Fair Night 4-6 pm

March 7-11 District Kindergarten Registration

* See information below or click on

Kindergarten Registration to go to

online link for more information

March 14th Last Day to Order a Lohr Yearbook -

Online link for ordering can be found

at ybpay.lifetouch.com

March 18th End of the 3rd Nine Weeks

March 28-April 1 No School - Spring Break

April 4th School Resumes

Heads Up on Ohio State Testing Dates for

Third and Fourth Grade

Please take note of the following Ohio State testing dates that are coming up in

https://www.perrylocal.org/lohr/News/208#sthash.2EfbmN8o.dpbs
http://ybpay.lifetouch.com


April and avoid scheduling appointments or vacations on these days if possible.

Tuesday, April 5
th

and Wednesday, April 6th – Third Grade ELA Part 1 and 2

Thursday, April 7
th

and Friday, April 8
th

– Fourth Grade ELA Part 1 and 2

Monday, April 11
th

and Tuesday, April 12
th

– Third Grade Math Part 1 and 2

Wednesday, April 13
th

and Thursday, April 14
th

– Fourth Grade Math Part 1 and 2

Kindergarten Registration

Do you have or know a child that will be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2022?

Kindergarten Registrations for residents of Perry Local Schools is scheduled for

March 7-11 from 7:30am-3:30 pm with evening times available on March 8 and 10 from

5-7 pm.  Schedule your appointment today!  Walk-ins are highly discouraged as all

scheduled appointments will be taken prior to walk-ins.  Please complete the online

registration forms and schedule your registration appointment when prompted to do so.

See our Perry website for information!

https://www.perrylocal.org/lohr/News/208#sthash.2EfbmN8o.dpbs


Contact Information

Do you have a phone number or address

change?  If your contact information changes at

any point during the school year, please make this

change in Final Forms as soon as possible so that

our records are up to date.  The information that

you complete in Final Forms is what we use in order

to contact you if needed during the school day.

Our all call and mailing systems also pull your

information from the Final Forms information that

you have completed and is on file with the school

when we send out letters and automated phone

messages.  Need help with this?  Please let us know!

If your child is going

to be absent from school,

please call the school

office at 330-484-3924

or email our school

secretary Mrs. Essig at

Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.o

rg to report them off

from school for the day.

Upon your child's return

to school, please send a

note or a doctor's excuse

for their absence.

As of now, there will

be no outside visitors at

lunch this school year.

Breakfast and lunch prices

are as follows.  Due to

pandemic waivers,

breakfast and lunch school

meals are FREE for all

students for the

2021-2022 school year

Click here to see the

menus!

Just a reminder from

the head of our district

bus garage. There will be

NO bus passes during this

school year.  Students are

not allowed to go home

with other students using

our school buses.  Thank

you for your

understanding.

mailto:Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.org
mailto:Laurie.Essig@perrylocal.org
https://www.perrylocal.org/Content2/menus
https://www.perrylocal.org/Content2/menus


Care Team News

What better gift for Easter than a

bicycle!!  PHP has free bikes and clothes for

warmer days.

Did you know any student from any school
regardless of family income can shop for Prom

dresses and attire at the PHP Clothes Closet?

Pass the word……

Need more information?  Contact

Linda.Reed@perrylocal.org

Dear Families,

It’s March and Spring is around the corner!  I

know we are all looking forward to warmer, longer days.

This month in counseling the Lohr Sunclub will be

focusing on the character traits of Respect and

Citizenship.  We will be promoting these throughout the

school building and continuing to mentor our younger

classmates.  The kids in this group have done an

excellent job being role models to all around them.

The teachers in grades K-3 will be facilitating a

lesson on “Individual Differences.  Each lesson has a book

or a video with followup questions.

I hope everyone has a great month.  Please reach

out at any time if you have any questions/concerns.

Sincerely,

Melissa Watkins



Lohr Elementary School

5300 Richville Dr SW

Navarre, OH 44662

330-484-3924


